Sears Island Planning Initiative

Joint Use Planning Committee

Notice of Public Information Meeting

In

Belfast, Maine
Regarding the Proposed Land Use Decisions for Sears Island

Wednesday, June 25th, 2008, 7:00 P.M.

Located at the 

The Hutchinson Center Auditorium
Route 3

Belfast, Maine 04915

Members of the Joint Use Planning Committee (JUPC) will be available on Wednesday evening, June 25, 2008 at 7:00 p.m. to present the proposed conservation, education, recreation and transportation land use plans for Sears Island’s 941 acres.  Per Consensus Agreement, the JUPC was established by the Governor-appointed Sears Island Planning Initiative to fix the boundaries of two land use areas in a way that provides, via a conservation easement, 600 acres for conservation, education and recreation use, while reserving 341 acres for potential marine-related transportation use.  Other JUPC deliverables to be reviewed will be:  the conservation easement and holder; access issues; Town of Searsport annual revenues; and mitigation options for a potential container port development.

Accommodations will be made for persons with disabilities. Auxiliary aids will be provided upon advance request. 

Any inquires regarding this project may be directed to the attention of Dianne Smith, Committee Co-Chairperson, Telephone (207) 548-2141 or James Gillway, Town Manager of Searsport, Telephone (207) 548-6372. 
